
SIT Minutes 

 

February 22, 2022 

 

Attendance:  
 
Notes: During the SIT meeting we discussed the optional mask mandate questions.   
 
School Improvement Plan: 

1. Will parents have to notify teachers on paper of their mask choice?  
No, parents do not notify teachers about mask choice. 

2. Can parents walk their kids in now in the morning? 
              No. It has to be by appointment. 

3. Are all visitors now welcome in schools? 
              No, again they have to have an appointment. 

4. Are certain things left up to individual schools? 
In terms of the mask mandates, that is not based on individual schools.  

In terms of opening up the cafeteria, yes it will be based on individual schools.  

5. What protocols will remain in place for safety? 
               All the safety protocols currently will stay in place for safety. However, wearing a mask is now 
               optional for students and staff.  

6. Will we be able to have lunch in the cafeteria? 
               We will not put the lunch schedule back into place at this current time. We are focusing on 
               The new guidance at this moment and not opening up more areas.                        

7. Can we have face to face meetings? 
              As of right now, yes, we can have face to face meetings. Masks are currently optional and             
              are not required.                 

8. Can parents come eat lunch? 
Our cafeteria will remain closed until further notice.  Therefore, parents will not be invited to 
have lunch with their student/s at this time. 

9. Will there be an isolation room?   
Yes, there will still be an isolation room.  

Principal Deanna Daniel Counselor Jana Lee 
Assist Principal Veronica Bryant PK Ashley Troxler 
Curriculum 
Facilitator 

Kennisha Wade K Michelle Laws 

Teacher 
Assistant/ PBIS 

William Thomas  1 Toksie Stadler  

Media Specialist Ann Virost 2 Julie Turner 
ESOL David Estefen  3 Beverly Slaughter  
EC Jackie Hines    4 Emery Sharpe 
Specialist Winnie Yang 5 Kelly Canady  
Parent / Guest: Ms. Williams Teacher 

Assistant/Certified 
Staff 

Tammi Turner 



10. Regarding potential bullying/mask shaming? All classroom teachers should have a class 
discussion over the importance of having a choice in wearing or not wearing masks. There will 
also be a morning announcement as well.  

 
11. Do desks have to remain 3ft apart? 

               Yes, the guidelines still remain in effect in keeping students 3ft apart.  
 

12. Can parents go on field trips?  
At this time Rankin will not open field trips for parent attendance.  

 
13. Can we have a spoke person come in the classroom? 

Yes, it has to be planned and have an appointment. 
 

14. Can desks be in a pod/grouped? 
No, the 3ft guidelines are still in place.  
 

15. Can you use playground equipment now? 
Yes, they can use playground equipment.  
 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:41pm.  

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


